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June 10, 2020 
 
 
Tim Moore, Chairman 
Arizona Silent Service Memorial Foundation 
18741 N. 92nd Drive 
Peoria AZ 85382 
seawolfssn@outlook.com 
 
Dear Mr. Moore: 
 
Laws 2014, Fifty-first Legislature, Second Regular Session, Chapter 227 (SB1401) authorizes                     

the Department of Administration (ADOA) to provide for the placement of a memorial                         

dedicated to the commemoration of United States submarine veterans in Wesley Bolin Plaza. 

Per the provisions of A.R.S. § 41-1363, ADOA has recognized the Arizona Silent Service                           

Memorial Foundation as the proponent of the memorial. 

As of this date: the Legislative Governmental Mall Commission approved the memorial on                         

March 4, 2016; the ADOA General Services Division (GSD) has reviewed the concept and                           

determined the most appropriate location for the memorial; the Arizona Historical Advisory                       

Committee has made recommendations regarding the historical integrity of the memorial;                     

GSD has approved the conditions of the design, dimensions and location of the memorial; and,                             

the final construction plans have been reviewed for compliance with applicable code                       

requirements. 

Based on the abovementioned progress, I approve the design and location of the memorial;                           

furthermore I direct GSD to prepare a contract with the Arizona Silent Service Memorial                           

Foundation per the requirements of A.R.S. § 41-1363. Upon execution of the contract, ADOA                           

will be able issue a Notice to Proceed for construction of the memorial. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andy Tobin 
Director 

Attachment 
 
cc: Nola Barnes, Assistant Director, ADOA GSD 

John Hauptman, General Manager, ADOA GSD 

Andrew Tobin (Jun 10, 2020 12:21 PDT)
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